
 

4th June 2019 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
We are fast approaching the end of the academic year and it is appropriate that I inform you of 
some key dates for the remainder of this term. 
 
Post 18 Progression 
 
Monday 24th June – Information Evening - Post 18 Pathways 
Given the growing number of options now available to students once they have completed their A 
levels, this event informs parents to support your son/daughter throughout the process.  For you 
information, the next calendared parents’ evening will be on Wednesday 9th October 2019. 
 
To assist with arrangements please let us know by Sunday 23rd June if you will be attending by 
booking your seats via the Open Events section on our website www.mv16.org.uk or by emailing 
contactus@mv16.org.uk with the session time, name of student and number of people attending. 
There is no need for students to attend.  
 
On Monday 1st July and Tuesday 2nd July, we will be welcoming our new year 12 students at MV16 
for their induction days.  During this period, current students do not need to attend MV16 and will 
be set independent subject work and have the opportunity to continue with their research for their 
post 18 pathways. Further information will be provided during the presentation on Monday 24th 

June. 
 
Exam Results 
A small number of Year 12 students who have taken external exams this summer will be able to 
collect their results from 10 am from reception on Thursday 15th August.  On return to college, there 
will be the opportunity to discuss these results with their subject teachers.  
 
All year 13 students are expected to commence their studies on Thursday 29th August 2019.  The 
school day will start at 8.50 am when all students will be receive their new timetables for the  
2019-20 academic year.  
 
I look forward to seeing you at the Parents’ Information Evening, where the Senior Leadership Team 
will be on hand to discuss any matters arising from this letter. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Kirstie Johnson 
Head of College 
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